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Monday, September 25, 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please can I remind parents and carers that our school policy states the following: 

 

Uniform 

 Early Years and Key Stage 1: White Polo Shirt 

 Key Stage 2: White Polo Shirt or Plain white long- / short-sleeved blouse or collared shirt 

 (Optional) Red and White checked dress 

 School cardigan or sweatshirt with the school logo available from http://www.stitchdesign.co.uk or 

http://www.myclothing.com  

 (Optional) School tie (for pupils in Key Stage 2) 

 

 Grey trousers, shorts, skirt or tunic 

 Early Years: Grey or black jogging bottoms 

 Grey or black socks or tights 

 Sturdy black shoes fastened with elastic, laces, buckles or Velcro which the child is able to take on and off 

independently. No sandals, crocs, flip flops etc. 

 

PE Kit 

 White T-shirt or plain house-coloured T-shirt 

 Grey or Black sweatshirt. 

 Grey or Black shorts or jogging bottoms 

 Black plimsolls or trainers 

 

Hair adornments 

 Hairbands, hijabs, kippahs, turbans, etc. are permitted in white, black or burgundy. 

 Bows, ribbons and other hair adornments should also be in black, white or burgundy and must be able to be managed 

independently 

 Kindly refrain from beads in hair, as these can be dangerous when playing 

 

Jewellery 

 Jewellery is not permitted with exception of stud earrings in pierced ears 

 No hoops or handing earrings are allowed due to health and safety risks of them being caught 

 

The Governing Board, leadership and staff of our school are committed to maintaining high standards of uniform and expect all 

parents to support us in this. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Matthew Harris 

Headteacher 
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